
 

 

21st January 2020 
  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

Dear Parent / Guardian 
  
This term our school will be involved in a national project to update a package for 
helping children with developmental language difficulties in primary schools.  The 
project needs many thousands of children with the full range of different levels of 
language development. 
  
Your child’s class has been selected to take part in the project.  Each child will sit 
with a Teaching Assistant and point at some cartoon pictures that are being 
described on a computer. This will take around 15 minutes.  A small number of 
children will repeat this process after a two-week period. 
  
We have been asked by the project coordinators to collect some additional 
information about each child.  This will not be shared with anyone outside the project 
or retained beyond the end of the project.   
  
The attached form explains why this information is needed. If you are happy for your 
child to take part, please complete both sides of the permission slip and return it to 
your child’s class teacher. 
  
Thank you for your support 
  
Mrs Pike and Miss Selwood 

 


